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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
March 14, 2025 

Proper Disposal of Signal Flares 

The City and Borough of Sitka would like to remind mariners of proper disposal for signal flares. 
Please dispose signal flares in the flares only can outside the Harbormaster Office located at 617 
Katlian Avenue. Signal Flares cannot be accepted at the Transfer Station or the Scrap Yard. 

If you have questions, please contact the Harbor Department at 907.747.4017. 
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